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Please support SB 1153. Streams and waterways are public “property “ in Oregan, 

and the impact of NOT ensuring that fish and wildlife have a seat at the table is 

essential. As both a hunter and fisherman, these most valuable assets must be 

safeguarded.  

Please pass SB 1153.  

Sincerely  

Gregg Melton  


